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19th June 2017 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
Sports Day 
 
Due to the extremely hot weather we are postponing Sports Day this week and moving it to 
Wednesday 28th June in the hope that there will be some cooler weather by then.  We are very 
sorry if this causes you any inconvenience but I am sure you will understand that the welfare of 
the children must be our top priority. 

 
The children have been fantastic today and have stayed calm and sensible in the heat.  As this 
unusually hot weather is going to continue for the rest of the week we would like to remind you 
of the importance of putting sun cream on your child every morning before they come to school.  
Sun hats and water bottles are essential too.  In this extreme heat ties are not needed! 

 
This Wednesday the staff are planning some fun activities for the children (instead of Sports 
Day) and these may include activities where the children will get wet so please ensure that your 
child has their PE kit in school. 
 
Once again, sincere apologies for the change of date and thank you in advance for all of your 
support.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Miss J Digweed    
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